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Mr David Taylor
General Manager - Asset Investment & Development
305 Parramatta Road

Auburn New South Wales 2144

22/03/2019

Dear Mr Taylor

Modification 1 Mortdale RRF Section 4.55(1A) Application (SSD 15_7421) (SSD-7421-Mod-1)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to Response to Submissions for the Modification 1 Mortdale RRF Section 4.55(1A) Application
(SSD 15_7421) (SSD-7421-Mod-1). After careful consideration, the Department is requesting that
you provide additional information.

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Wed 10 April 2019. If you are unable to provide the requested information within
this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing the provision of
this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Katelyn Symington, who can be contacted on (02) 8275
1216/ at katelyn.symington@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Sheelagh Laguna
A/Principal Planner
Industry Assessments


